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FAX 914-591-3064

**IMPORTANT**
REVISED INFORMATION

Parent Feedback Sessions - IHS Principal Search

April 7, 2022

Dear Irvington High School Parents and Guardians,

As was stated in yesterday’s email, the District will be hosting two parent feedback
sessions -  Monday, April 18th from 7:00 to 8:00 pm and Wednesday, April 20th from 1:30
to 2:30 pm - to help inform the search for the next IHS principal. If you would like to
attend either of the feedback sessions, please RSVP by Thursday, April 14th using the
revised form that is linked here.  When completing the form, please include your first
and last name as well as your email address and the session that you would like to
attend. Also, prior to the session that you will be attending, please review the following
questions:

1. What are the characteristics or dispositions you believe the next IHS principal
should possess?

2. What should be the top three priorities or areas of focus for the next IHS
principal?

3. Given the chance, what is one change in the school that you would like to see
under the direction of the new IHS principal?

4. What attributes/strengths of IHS, its culture and programs, should the next
principal seek to honor or preserve?

A meeting link will be sent to you prior to the session that you will be attending.  If you
are unable to attend either session and would still like to provide feedback, a survey
will be shared with you.

Your input is important to us and will help to guide this important process.

Dr. Gail Duffy
Assistant Superintendent for Instruction & Human Resources

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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